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School Closure Daily Planning- Garnet  Class 

DATE Reading Writing Mathematics Topic 

Tuesday 

19th 

January 

Ask questions to 
improve 

understanding. 
 

In a text the main 
idea is usually in 

the first 
sentence. Can 
you explain to 

someone at 
home  

1. What the text 
is about 

2. What kind of 
text it is 

3.How you know 
4. What you 

notice about the 
opening and the 
rest of the story. 

5. What you 
like/dislike about 

it 

What is under the ice? Can 
you continue the story?  
 

Please read through the work 
sheet and then complete the 
story. Can you remember 
details from ‘Pugs of the 
Frozen North’ and their 
adventures on the frozen ice, 
escaping the Kraken and then 
meeting the Yetis. Perhaps 
you could use some of the 
ideas on their quest to find 
the Snowfather to help write 
your story. 

 

White rose 
measure perimeter 

Please follow the link 
to the video and 
complete the 
worksheet. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please note that this 
worksheet asks for 
you to measure the 
rectangles on the 
page. If you are 

working straight from 
the screen perhaps 

you could draw your 
own rectangles 

instead. 

Draw a winter tree  

Follow the link to find out 
how to draw or paint the 
silhouette of a tree in 
winter. 

Using paints follow the 
link:  

 

 

 

 

https://whiterosem

aths.com/homelear

ning/year-4/week-

9-measurement-

length-perimeter/ 

https://www.deepspa

cesparkle.com/winter

-tree-silhouette-art-

project/ 

 

https://www.deepspacesparkle.com/winter-tree-silhouette-art-project/
https://www.deepspacesparkle.com/winter-tree-silhouette-art-project/
https://www.deepspacesparkle.com/winter-tree-silhouette-art-project/
https://www.deepspacesparkle.com/winter-tree-silhouette-art-project/


Corsham Regis Primary Academy        
 

6. What you think 
of the orphan 

boy. 
 

Could you record 
yourself reading 

the text? Can you 
remember to 

pause for 
punctuation such 
as full stops and 

commas? 
 
 

 

 

Extension 
Please complete the 
additional problems 

on length and 
perimeter on the work 

sheet. 
 

Using pens or pencils then 
follow the link: 

 

 

 

 

Extension 

You could draw a tree in 
your garden. 

or 

https://www

.youtube.com

/watch?v=rK

PehULllB0 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rKPehULllB0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rKPehULllB0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rKPehULllB0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rKPehULllB0
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Find out more about 
trees : 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
More ideas to help with home learning 

Twinkl has free resources for parents 

Writing ideas: 

https://www

.dkfindout.c

om/uk/anima

ls-and-

nature/plant

s/trees/ 

 

https://www.dkfindout.com/uk/animals-and-nature/plants/trees/
https://www.dkfindout.com/uk/animals-and-nature/plants/trees/
https://www.dkfindout.com/uk/animals-and-nature/plants/trees/
https://www.dkfindout.com/uk/animals-and-nature/plants/trees/
https://www.dkfindout.com/uk/animals-and-nature/plants/trees/
https://www.dkfindout.com/uk/animals-and-nature/plants/trees/
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https://www.literacyshed.com/story-starters.html 

Online dictionary -https://kids.wordsmyth.net/we/ 

 

Maths ideas: 

Pixl –practise tables using the App 

Nrich -https://nrich.maths.org/primary 

Worksheets to practise tables: http://www.snappymaths.com/ 

 

Keeping active: 

Cosmic kids yoga –mainly on Youtube check with an adult 

GoNoodle -https://app.gonoodle.com/ 

The Woodland trust - https://www.woodlandtrust.org.uk/support-us/act/your-school/resources/ 

Joe Wicks daily work out 

 

CBBC: has lots of programmes from ‘Horrible Histories’ to ‘Operation Ouch’ 

 

https://www.literacyshed.com/story-starters.html
http://www.snappymaths.com/
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